
 
NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS 

 
ROAD WORKS  

 

WEST WAY ROAD,  
PORT OF NEWPORT 

 

ROADWORKS WILL BE CARRIED OUT TO THE 

NORTH BOUND CARRIAGEWAY OF WEST 

WAY ROAD, 100M SOUTH OF THE PORT 

ENTRANCE SECURITY GATE HOUSE.  THE 

SOUTH BOUND CARRIAGEWAY WILL REMAIN 

OPEN, WITH TRAFFIC MANAGEMENT IN 

PLACE, DURING THE PERIOD SHOWN BELOW. 

 

SATURDAY 29
TH

 FEBUARY 2020 

UNTIL 

SUNDAY 01
ST

 MARCH 2020 

 

APOLOGIES IN ADVANCE FOR THE 

INCONVENIENCE. 

 

MARK ELLIOTT    24
TH

 FEB 2020  


